

March 16, 2016

Mr. Joe Roberts The Push For Change Foundation c/o 3242 Mayne Crescent Coquitlam, BC V3E 1E1

Dear Mr. Roberts:

I would like to congratulate and commend you on your commitment to raising awareness about youth homelessness.

Alberta shares your enthusiasm and commitment to this critical issue. Our plan, Supporting Healthy and Successful Transitions to Adulthood: A Plan to Prevent and Reduce Youth Homelessness, similarly prioritizes the need for preventing youth from becoming homeless in the first place. You can view the provincial Youth Plan at <a href="http://humanservices.alberta.ca/documents/plan-to-prevent-and-reduce-youth-homelessness.pdf">http://humanservices.alberta.ca/documents/plan-to-prevent-and-reduce-youth-homelessness.pdf</a>.

We eagerly await your anticipated Summer 2017 arrival. We will be sure to communicate your Alberta route to our community partners across the province in an effort to raise further awareness about the Push for Change movement. Please continue to keep us apprised of your plans.

Sincerely,

Irfan Sabii